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A water tracing from Fosshølet to Glomdalsvatn gave a through-run time of 4,5 hours, less than half of the time 
reported by Jenkins. However, this is not contradictory - caused by the great amounts of snow, the waterflow might 
have been much higher this year.
The potential in the area is still high, as well as more accurate surveys is needed. The work, explorations and scientific 
investigations will be continued next year.
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